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Friday 28th March 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,  

 

Winnington Park Primary School Choir 

 

We are very excited to announce that we are starting a Winnington Park School Choir. To begin with, the choir will be 

open to pupils in Year 3 to Year 5 but we hope to open it up to other year groups as well once it is established.  

 

The choir will be led by Olivia Westhead, a vocal tutor and choir leader from Edsential Music Services. Whilst there will 

be an emphasis on having fun and enjoying the music and singing, the children who attend will be expected to practice, 

try their very best in rehearsals, and to make a commitment to attending every rehearsal.  Rehearsals will be focused 

on leading up to a performance in July.  

 

We hope that once the choir is up and running and has a wider repertoire of songs, they will be able to represent the 

school in the wider community and at different school events. We also hope to be able to provide opportunities to 

invite family and community members to join the choir to sing with them at different special events.   

 

Rehearsals are on the following dates and will be from 3.15pm to 4.15pm. The children will need to be collected 

promptly from the school gates on the Moss Farm car park.  

 

Summer Term 1 

Monday 28th April  

Monday 5th May Bank Holiday  

Monday 12th May 

Monday 19th May 

 

Half Term  

Summer Term 2 

Monday 9th June  

Monday 16th June 

Monday 23rd June 

Monday 30th June 

Monday 7th July 

Monday 14th July  

 

The first performance will be on Monday 21st July at 2.40pm in the Dane Hall.  

 

As we may have more children wishing to join the choir than we have spaces for, places will be allocated on a first 

come – first served basis. Please return your reply slip to your class teachers as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr Rob Cole 

(Headteacher) 

___________________________________________________________________________________________                

Return to your child’s class teacher  

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Winnington Park School Choir  

 

Child’s name _____________________________________ Class Teacher ____________________ 

 

Parents/Carer signature _________________________ Name/relationship ___________________________ 

 

My child will be collected at 4.15pm by _____________________________________________________ 


